November 13, 2023

Greetings,
I know it has been only a few days since you’ve heard from me, but I want to remind you about an up-coming swap meet we talked about a few weeks ago.  It’s the SW Idaho Radio club hosting an event this Saturday, November 18, 2023 at Bob’s Restaurant & Lounge located at 1411 Shilo Drive, Nampa, ID.  Things start at 8 AM. 
I sent you part one of three parts about a paper I wrote concerning emergency operations.  I’m sure by now you have digested part one, so I decided to attach part II.  Again, please have a look and let me know if you have questions or recommendations. 
Remember, there will be no meeting in November because of Thanksgiving.  For the December meeting we decided to have a pot luck for members and families.  We will also have a white elephant exchange.   Here is the pot luck info:
Based on the first initial of last name, please bring the following:
A – G   Main Course
H – N   Side Dish
O – T    Deserts
U – Z     Drink
We will Have water plates, and utensils.   
We will have info on the White Elephant later.  This is a family event, so everyone in your family is invited.  Please RSVP so we have an idea of how many can come. 
73
Rich

